
May 20, 2018 10:00 am 
 
 

Opening       

Welcome & Prayer        

Offering    

 

Worship   Blessed by your name 

    Leaning on the everlasting arms 

          

Prayer Song  There is a redeemer   

Message   Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha 

Music Ministry (choir) Spirit now live in me 

Prayer     

Closing   Shout to the North 

Benediction 

 

Children are encouraged to join us in Kidzone after 
the song “Leaning on the everlasting arms” 

 
We stand during the praise & worship  

but feel free to sit at any time.  
     

In the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome all who 
come to worship with us today. Visitors are invited to sign 
the guest book in the foyer. Please join us after the  
service for coffee/tea & fellowship. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Our Team 

Minister:          Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha 

Telephone. 519-620-4415 
E-mail aubrey@cpcmail.ca  

 
Family Pastor Timothy Gibb 

Telephone 519-505-2396 

E-mail: tim@cpcmail.ca 

 

Minister in Association: Rev. Dr. Wayne Dawes 

 

Music Director: Brad Paddock  

 paddock.bm@gmail.com 

 

Choir Director: Gwen Darling 

 gdarling@rogers.com 

 

Office Administrator:  Lyanne Lynch 

E-mail: lyanne@cpcmail.ca  

 

Office Hours: Mon-Friday, 9:00 am – 12:00 pm       

Phone (519) 623-1080 

Website: www.centralchurchcambridge.ca  

@CentralChurchCa 

www.facebook.com/centralchurch 

 
Address: 

7 Queen’s Square,  Cambridge, Ontario   N1S 1H4 

KidZone offered during the Sunday service. (see inside) 

Nursery - infants-2 years 

 

mailto:aubrey@cpcmail.ca
mailto:office@cpcmail.ca
http://www.centralchurchcambridge.ca


 

 
Greeters for today: Cathy Kaufman  
Greeter for May 27: Kathy Chatterton    
 
 
 

Office Closed Monday, Wednesday & Friday this week. 

 

Praise & Worship  Tues  7:00 pm 

Prayer Group  Tues   7:30 pm 

Board of Managers  Tues 7:30 pm 

Youth  Wed 6:30 pm 

Wave  Wed 7:00 pm 

Aubrey’s Bible Study  Thurs 7:00 pm 

Choir Practice  Thurs  7:30 pm 

 

 

 
Praise Team    Tues May 29 7:00 pm 

Prayer Group              Tues May 29 7:30 pm 

Youth (grades 6-Gap Year)  Wed May 30 6:30 pm 

Wave     Wed May 30 7:00 pm 

Choir Practice    Thur May 31 7:30 pm 

Aubrey’s Bible Study   Thur May 31 7:00 pm 

Garage Sale    Sat June 2 (see insert for details) 

 
 

 

 

Nursery: Infants –3 years old 

Kidzone: Ages 3– grade 5 

Kidzone meets during the service in the fellowship hall. We engage in 
large group worship and teaching then break off into age based small 
groups for discussion and activities. Children can be picked up after the 
service from their small group classrooms. 

Ages 3 –5 classroom next to the parlour 

Grades 1-3 classroom above the fellowship hall 

Grades 4-5 parlour 

  

Service At Central 

This Coming Week At Central 

Upcoming Events 

 
Memorial Service 

The service for Gwen Davis will be held this afternoon 
at 2:00 at Coutt’s Funeral Home. 
 
 

On October 28th the Mission & Outreach 
Committee of Central Presbyterian will once 
again host Sunday Night at Central. The 
event will consist of talented people from 
within our congregation to perform for an au-
dience. We are looking for individuals and 
groups of artists to sing, play an instrument 

or perform small skits. If you would like the opportunity to share your 
wonderful talents please do not be shy to come forward and submit 
your name. You can contact Lawrence Cresswell at  
lawcress@gmail.com. or telephone 519-748-5288. 

       
 

 

 

 

Lesotho Ceiling Fund 

Thank you for all your generous donations.  We have surpassed  

our goal of $3500. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No Cash? No Problem. 

You can now give your gift online.  

Visit https://centralchurchcambridge.ca/give 

If you do on-line banking it is easy to 

send an e-Transfer to office@cpcmail.ca 
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